
 You are invited… 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thursday, August 16
th

  

In the Activity Center 

6:00-7:30pm 
We will be holding a  

Meet & Greet/Open House  

for returning students and their  

families as well as new families.   

Prospective families are also  

welcome and encouraged to  

come see our school!  

We look forward to seeing you there!  
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